
SLR Property I, LP 

2825 Oak Lawn Ave #191577 

Dallas, TX 75219 

(512) 810-3584

alan.g@san.dowlakesran.ch.com

May 31, 2022 

Mr. Gary Westbrook, General Manager 
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 
P. 0. Box 92
Milano, Texas 76556

RE: SLR Property I, LP -Application for Temporary Rig Supply Wells 

Dear Mr. Westbrook: 

SLR Property I, LP ("SLR") hereby submits copies of its applications for permits to drill ten(l0) 
temporary rig supply wells for use during construction of permanent production wells approved 
under Operating Permit 0148. 

SLR requests that the POSGCD waive the requirement of a public hearing for these applications 
since these wells_ will only be of a temporary nature and will be utilized solely for supplying 
water to drill production wells already approved by the district. The proposed rig supply wells 
will only be used as a temporary water source for water well drilling operations associated with 
well construction under the approved Operating Permit 0148. 

Upon completion of production well construction, the wells will be plugged according to State of 
Texas Public Water System and Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Regulations, or alternatively 
will be converted to long-term monitoring wells to assist with District monitoring requirements. 

Enclosed is a check in the amount of one thousand dollars ($1,000) for the District's processing 
of these applications. 

Thank you for your consideration of SLR' s applications. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or need additional information. 














































































































































